
Eve River, July 22 
 

 
From: Bob Kissinger [mailto:basherbob@outlook.com]  
Sent: July 22, 2016 7:07 PM 
 
 
Spoke to Gerry S. who was at the Eve again this week. 
 
He reported that the river was still up but clear. There were fish going though but with the high 
water it was hard to get down to them. 
 
I also had an email from Lance M. who was also at the Eve. He had a couple on a green 
California Neil but only landed one.  
 
Sounds like the river is still a little high but improving. 
 
Cheers, Basher 
 


